On Fri, Jul 26, 2024 at 4:16 PM liliana cortez <malili41.87@gmail.com> wrote:
Good afternoon everyone,

Attached in this email thread you will find 19 service requests/complaints that were made to 3-1-1 for 2308 S. Union.
This information is supportive evidence as to why the community objects to ANY expansion of this establishment's
request regarding CUB case #ZA-2024-2773-CUB. Do as you need with this information for next week's meeting on
Thursday, August 1, at 6:30 p.m. with NANDC's full board to approve or deny this establishment's request for
expansion. | am also attaching the screenshots of the search results page for all of these service requests from the
myLA311 website. I will also share pictures that I've taken as further evidence to support the community's objections
to these plans. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, or reach out to Aurora Becerra, who is the
person spearheading these efforts with the community.

Best regards,
Liliana

"If you have a dream, don't waste your energies explaining why. Dreams are not negotiable." -- Paulo Coelho

From: Jaclyn Garcia <jaclyn.garcia@lacity.org>

To: liliana cortez <malili41.87@gmail.com>

Cc: "indiejean@att.net" <indiejean@att.net>; Aurora Becerra <aurorabupac(@gmail.com>; "area3a@nandc.org"
<area3a@nandc.org>; maneri.roman@lacity.org <maneri.roman@]acity.org>

Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2024 at 03:20:32 PM EDT

Subject: Re: myLLA311 Service Requests for 2308 S. Union

Hi all, I manage outdoor dining applications in the street and have discussed this with Aurora already. I have read
through this document(Attachment A) and saw it says, "The restaurant will also provide 705 square feet of outdoor
dining on the sidewalk and on the street." I thought this was very strange as the business has not even applied for
outdoor dining in the street, and it seems to imply that if they applied they would be approved. Given that the council
office requested the removal of their outdoor dining area in the street two years ago, we would not approve any future
applications we receive from them without the council office's approval. I just wanted to share that LADOT has not
received an application from them and would not approve an application from them at this time.

Thanks for reaching out and take care.

Jaclyn Garcia

Supervising Transportation Planner I

L.A. Al Fresco Program

Mobile: (213) 928-9606

Los Angeles Department of Transportation



